
REPORT OF THE FRATERNAL RELATIONS COMMITTEE 2024: 

To the Most Venerable Sovereign Grand Master, Members of the Grand Executive 
and Brethren, Greetings; 

I must report that I have not received any proceedings, minutes or any such 
documents from other Grand Councils with which we are in amity. Hence this 
report is not complete.  

Respectfully Submitted. 

Prince D. Selvaraj                                                  June 20, 2024                 
M. Ven. Bro. Prince D. Selvaraj, SGC MSA 
Chairman Fraternal Relations Committee – 2024 
 
I move that this report be received and produced in the annual proceedings. 


